
 
 
 
 
3 December 2017 
 
Robert P. Thomas     Dr. Jonathan Farnham  
Chairman      Executive Director  
Philadelphia Historical Commission  Philadelphia Historical Commission  
c/o 1504 South Street    1515 Arch Street, 13th floor  
Philadelphia, PA 19146    Philadelphia, PA 19102  
 
RE: 1020 Christian Street, Philadelphia, PA  
 
 
Dear Bob and Jon,  
 
The Design Advocacy Group strongly endorses the recommendation made in the 
November 21 letter that you have received from the Preservation Alliance regarding 
the church at 1020-24 Christian Street. Their recommendation is:  
 
“The proper course of action is to relist this matter for a roll call vote at a future 
meeting of the Historical Commission. In other words, the Historical Commission 
made a mistake, albeit an honest mistake, at its November 10th meeting, and should 
take up the matter again to correct that mistake.”  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
David B. Brownlee, FSAH, FRSA  
Vice Chair, Design Advocacy Group  
 
 
 
 
 

c/o  CultureWorks Greater Philadelphia  
       1315 Walnut Street, Suite 320, Philadelphia, PA 19107 
 

 
The Design Advocacy Group is a volunteer organization whose more than 1,600 members come from 
a broad spectrum of disciplines and share an interest in Philadelphia’s design, development and 

planning. DAG’s mission is to encourage public discussion about design and to advocate for design 
excellence. 

 


